Removal of SECOP Mark on Compressor Housing Top Cover With the introduction of new Secop product platforms from the end of 2022, Secop has decided to remove the SECOP mark stamping from the top half cover of the compressor housing to avoid confusion between different product platforms related to stationary cooling applications on the market.

Timing

Secop will implement the top half cover of the compresssor housing without the SECOP stamping on the N-Series from March 2023 and on the S-Series from April 2023.

The detailed changes can be seen in Figure 1 and 2.

Approvals

This change has no effect on product function, performance, or approvals.

The stamping codes corresponding to model and production date on the compressor housing next to the nameplate will remain the same.

Further Information

Please contact your local Secop representative if you have any questions.



Fig. 1 N-Series top half cover with SECOP mark



Fig. 2 N-Series top half cover without SECOP mark

Lise-Meitner-Straße 29 24941 Flensburg Germany Tel: +49 461 4941 0 www.secop.com

Secop accepts no responsibility for possible errors in catalogs, brochures, and other printed material. Secop reserves the right to alter its products without notice. This also applies to products already on order provided that such alterations can be made without subsequential changes being necessary to specifications already agreed. All trademarks in this material are the property of the respective companies. Secop and the Secop logotype are trademarks of Secop GmbH. All rights reserved.